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Correa, Carlos

From: Aldo Berti <aldobertimd@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 20, 2018 8:49 AM

To: Correa, Carlos

Cc: Aldo Berti

Subject: Extension

Dear Mr Correa 

I have received your message 

My architect and me have tried to get in touch with you 

We have the actualized house plans 

The architect told me that the City has requested that the plans include an area for my car such as an external garage 

and she is working on it and will present the new plans to the city soon 

I kindly need an extension of the time given to me to comply with the request and obtain permits to build. 

I thank you sincerely for your support 

Aldo F Berti, MD 

 

Sent from my iPhone 


